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JBA/ARA 

 

30th March 2023 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

Our Year 10 students have worked incredibly hard over the first three terms of this academic year in 

preparation for their mock exams this term. The students have been given a breakdown of the homework 

schedule for all subjects they study at Brooke Weston and Heads of Department have ensured that students 

are aware of where they can access revision resources for the upcoming exams.  

A link to revision resources can be found via here revision resources. 

During weeks 6-7, Year 10 will have their mock exams for every subject. These exams are critical and give 

staff, students and parents a clear picture of the strengths and areas of development and revision for each 

student. The mock grades give students their most accurate predictions and are an important source of 

motivation in the final push towards the exams. The mock results also serve as a good guide as to whether 

your child is on track to gain entry to the Brooke Weston Sixth Form or alternative pathways post-16, or 

next steps post-18 such as university, apprenticeships and employment. It is important that your child is 

revising for these exams over the next few weeks and throughout the mock exams themselves. Not only 

will this provide the best possible picture of their progress but it is invaluable revision and preparation for 

their final exams.  

The mocks take place in Term 4, Weeks 6, and 7. A list of the exams, dates and times have been shared 
with students already and will be shared with year 10 in assembly and can also be found here 
Year 10 mocks 2023. 
 
This terms’ mock examinations will be followed by Parents’ Consultation Evening in term 5 where parents 

and students will have an opportunity to discuss with their teachers their attainment and progress within 

each subject. A letter will be issued regarding these events closer to the time.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Shaun Strydom  
Principal 

https://www.brookeweston.org/attachments/download.asp?file=2076
https://www.brookeweston.org/attachments/download.asp?file=2077

